- 1600 University Avenue, Suite 200
MllllleSOta B()al'd St. Paul, MN 55104-3825

of Peace Officer (651) 643-3060 ® Fax (651) 643-3072
. . WWW.post.state. mn.us
Standards and Training

July 28, 2022

Michele McPherson, City Administrator
City of Princeton

705 N 2" St

Princeton, MN 55371

Dear Ms. McPherson;

The Minnesota Board of Peace Officer Standards and Training (POST Board) is the
occupational regulatory agency charged with the vital responsibility of maintaining selection,
education and licensing standards for the 415 Minnesota law enforcement agencies that employ
over 10,500 peace officers across our state.

While the POST Board performs many functions, a significant portion of the POST’s
responsibility is dedicated to conducting “compliance reviews” of Minnesota law enforcement
agencies to ensure they are meeting legislatively mandated training and department policies on
Use of Force/Firearms training, Emergency Vehicle Operation and Pursuit Driving training and
mandated departmental policies.

On 7/26/2022, a POST Board Standards Coordinator conducted a review at the Princeton
Police Department. After a comprehensive review of their records concerning mandated
employee training and department policies, | am pleased to inform you that your agency passed
the review.

Ensuring all law enforcement agencies around the state are in compliance plays a pivotal role in
maintaining the high level of professionalism we have enjoyed in Minnesota for many years and
that professionalism translates into quality law enforcement services for the citizens of
Minnesota.

Please take a moment to recognize your police department for this important accomplishment.

Sincerely,

Erik Misselt
Executive Director
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